
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 16, 2020 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Kendra Horn 
U.S. House of Representatives 
415 Cannon House Office Building   
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Congresswoman Horn: 
 
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Military Housing Oversight, 
Maintenance, and Enhancement for Servicemembers (HOMES) Act” (H.R.7212). The bill would 
create uniform basic housing standards, inspection requirements for all government-owned and 
controlled military family housing and provide reimbursement for military families who lost 
property due to mold damage. 
 
          The Association appreciates your dedication to active duty issues. The FRA point of 
contact is Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Christopher J. Slawinski 

National Executive Director 
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